
LEGAL NOTICE: 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town of Marbletown Planning Board has scheduled a Special 

Planning Board Meeting on Thursday, May 28th, 2020 at 6:00PM via ZOOM. 

Because of the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) Emergency and State and Federal bans on large 

meetings or gatherings and pursuant to Governor Cuomo’s Executive Order 220.1 issued on 

March 12th, 2020 suspending the Open Meetings Law, the Planning Board Meeting scheduled 

for May 28th, 2020 will be held electronically via Zoom Conference Call or Video Conference 

instead of a public meeting open for the public to attend in person. Members of the public may 

listen to or view the Planning Board meeting by the instructions below. Minutes of the meeting 

will be transcribed and posted on the Town of Marbletown’s website along with the actual 

recording of the meeting. Written comments to the Board are still welcome. 

 

Topic: Planning Board Public Hearing Meeting 

Time: May 28, 2020, 6:00 PM Eastern Time  
 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82890876071?pwd=UndKeDkxb2kwQ0tFamNzdlVrYlBXZz09 

 
Meeting ID: 828 9087 6071 
Password: 6nUXKy 

One tap mobile 
        +1 646 558 8656 US (New York) 

         
Meeting ID: 828 9087 6071 
Password: 296256 

 

Public Hearings on: 

Millicent Young - 241 Old Kings Highway, Stone Ridge, NY 12484 – 2 lot subdivision 

Anthony Tampone, Frank Tampone and Michael Anello  - 2991 Route 209, Kingston, NY 12401 – 2 lot 

subdivision  

 

 
Any questions should be directed to the Planning Department via telephone 845-687-7500 ext. 

171 or email, planning@marbletown.net 

 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82890876071?pwd=UndKeDkxb2kwQ0tFamNzdlVrYlBXZz09

